
Published six times a year to inform persons with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities, their families and the community about intellectual 

disability services in Lehigh and Northampton Counties. 

Dear Families, Friends and Colleagues:   

Please find the text of a notice from Lehigh County Health Choices 
below: 

5ŜŀǊ [ŜƘƛƎƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ IŜŀƭǘƘ/ƘƻƛŎŜǎ {ǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎΥ 

 !ǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀǿŀǊŜΣ [ŜƘƛƎƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ IŜŀƭǘƘ/ƘƻƛŎŜǎ 

ǎƻƭƛŎƛǘǎ ƛƴǇǳǘ ƻƴ ŀ ōƛ-ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ōŀǎƛǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǎǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ƛƴ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅƛƴƎ 

ǊŜƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǝŜǎΦ hǳǊ {ǘǊŀǘŜƎƛŎ wŜƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 

нлму ƛǎ ǳƴŘŜǊǿŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǝƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴȅκŀƭƭ ǎǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ 

ǎǳōƳƛǘ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŦƻǊ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ǊŜƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ ŦŀŎŜǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

ƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǎȅǎǘŜƳΦ  

 !ƭƭ [ŜƘƛƎƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ IŜŀƭǘƘ/ƘƻƛŎŜǎ ǎǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ 

ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ƛƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƛŘŜƴǝŬŜŘ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ wŜƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ 

tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŦƻǊ ōƻǘƘ !ŘǳƭǘǎΣ !ŘƻƭŜǎŎŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ LŘŜŀǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ǘƻΥ ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘŦƻȄϪƭŜƘƛƎƘŎƻǳƴǘȅΦƻǊƎΦ  

 ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ [ŜƘƛƎƘ 

/ƻǳƴǘȅ {ǘǊŀǘŜƎƛŎ wŜƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ нлмуΦ 

wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭƭȅΣ 

[ƛȊŀōŜǘƘ YΦ CƻȄΣ aΦ!Φ 
[ŜƘƛƎƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ IŜŀƭǘƘ/ƘƻƛŎŜǎ 
vǳŀƭƛǘȅ !ǎǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 
 

We hope youôll take advantage to 
participate in the strategic planning survey. 

BI-COUNTY  
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Lehigh County Edition 

The Arc of Lehigh and 
Northampton Count ies. 
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610-849-8076 
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in the care and welfare 
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developmental 
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Lehigh County Human Society 
Community Pet Care Initiative for Low Income Pet Owners 

 
Lehigh County Humane Society offers a reduced-cost veterinary clinic to low-
income pet owners. Services include neutering, vaccinations (rabies included), 
microchipping, deworming, flea preventative and wellness checks by a certified 
veterinarian. Limited transportation services will also be provided for qualifying 
individuals!  
 
For more information on our clinic, 
please contact:  
Jacqueline Folsom 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
610-797-1205 ext. 312 
Jackie@lehighhumane.org 

October is National Bullying Prevention Month 
 

Join the movement! The End of Bullying Begins with Me: thatôs the message during 
PACERôs National Bullying Prevention Month in October. Itôs a time when communities can 
unite nationwide to raise awareness of bullying prevention through events, activities, 
outreach, and education. Resources from PACERôs National Bullying Prevention Center 
make it easy to take action. 

PACER created the campaign in 2006 with a one-week event which has now 
evolved into a month-long effort that encourages everyone to take an active 
role in the bullying prevention movement. PACER offers a variety of 
resources to use during October — and throughout the year — to inspire, 
educate and involve others to join the movement and prevent bullying where 
you live. Check out all of the different events and activities and make plans 
to get involved. Remember, the End of Bullying Begins With You! 

Show Your Support 

Register your school or organization as a Champion Against Bullying  

Add your name to the digital ñThe End of Bullying Begins With Meò petition  

Sign up for the Bullying Prevention Newsletter 

Talk in your community about bullying prevention and local activities. 

For more information, contact PACER.  Visit their website at www.pacer.org/bullying, e 
mail bullying411@pacer.org or call 888-248-0822 

mailto:Jackie@lehighhumane.org
http://www.pacer.org/bullying/nbpm/partners/champions.asp
http://www.pacer.org/bullying/digitalpetition/
http://www.pacer.org/bullying/newsletter/opt-in.asp
http://www.pacer.org/bullying/nbpm/spreadtheword/
http://www.pacer.org/bullying/
mailto:bullying411@pacer.org
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2018 PAR Solutions Conference 

October 22, 23, & 24, 2018 

This Yearôs Theme:  It's About Relationships 

The PAR Solutions Conference is the only conference of its kind in Pennsylvania, heralded by many as 
the must-attend conference of the year for those interested in Pennsylvania's Intellectual Disability and 
Autism (ID/A) Services. 

Each fall, the three-day event brings together stakeholders from across the state and country, including 
providers of ID/A services, self advocates, family members, community allies, business partners, state 
officials, and others who are interested in learning about solutions and updates in ID/A services. Anyone is 
welcome to attend! 

Last year's Solutions Conference welcomed over 670 attendees. Don't miss out, save the date for October 22, 
23, and 24, 2018! Invest your time by learning and talking with policymakers, state officials, and experts in 
the ID/A field as they share knowledge, engage in Q&A sessions, and participate in public forums... It's 
About Relationships. 

For More information, visit the PAR web site www.par.net, click HERE TO REGISTER or contact  PAR by 
telephone:  1-717-236-2374. 

Sustaining our Advocates of Older Adults with Intellectual Disabilities 
 
When:  10/25/2018,  7:30 AM—4:30 PM 
Where:  DeSales University Center, 2755 Station Avenue, Center Valley, PA 
 
A conference to educate professionals about supporting individuals who are aging with an intellectual 
disability and those that care for them. 

Target Audience:   

ü Supervisors and staff from the offices of aging, intellectual disabilities, and mental health. 
ü Service Coordination entities. 
ü Staff from personal care homes, assisted living facilities, nursing homes, and group homes. 
ü Staff from provider agencies of aging & intellectual disability services. 
ü Families of adults with developmental disabilities. 

Conference participants will be able to: 

ü Understand the difficulty differentiating mood from cognitive changes. 
ü Define trauma in a way that challenges understanding and respects its scope and prevalence in our 
work. 

ü Identify ways to recognize bullying issues and how to change the environment. 
ü Define and describe compassion fatigue, including its symptoms.   
ü Identify the difficulty in recognizing substance abuse and the prevalence in older adults. 
ü Learn ways to process grief and loss while dealing with consumers. 
 
Registration:   Cost for the conference is $45 per person.  Contact  Kimberly Melusky for registration form 
by calling 610-782-3096 or email: KimberlyMelusky@lehighcounty.org 
 
This event sponsored by Lehigh and Northampton Counties; PA Link, Cedar Crest College, Northampton 
Community College. 

Save 
the Date 

http://pub.lucidpress.com/PARSC2017/
http://pub.lucidpress.com/PARSCSavetheDate18/
https://www.par.net/Events/2018SolutionsConference.aspx
https://www.par.net/Events/2018SolutionsConference/RegistrationSchedule.aspx
mailto:KimberlyMelusky@lehighcounty.org
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Month by Month IEP Tips 
 

When: Saturday, September 29, 2018 from 10:00-12:30 
Where:  The Arc of Lehigh & Northampton Counties, 2289 Avenue A, Bethlehem PA   
Presenter:  Jennifer Grobe, Esquire, McAndrews Law Office 

 

Do you long for a more organized, successful, and peaceful school year?  Turn your dream into 
reality. The key is baby steps.  Taking tiny, but critical steps each month can achieve significant 
results. 

 

In her informal presentation,  Attorney Jennifer Grobe will share some very ñdo-ableò 
tasks for each month of the  year, including summer.  By breaking up tasks into 
smaller components, you wonôt feel so overwhelmed.  This technique is highly 
effective.  Attorney Grobe will also cover basic special education terms and deadlines.  
Come with questions and leave with answers, tips, & strategies that will help you to 
advocate effectively for your child during this school year and in the years to come. 

 
This event is free but you must RSVP to Ramona Neidig at 610-849-8076, ext. 325 or  
rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org.  Email preferred. In order for this event to be offered, we must 
have at least 10 attendees.  Brunch provided. 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2018  

7:30 AM - 12:00 PM  

Made possible by:  

PA Department of Drug & Alcohol  

Lehigh County Drug & Alcohol  
Northampton County Drug & Alcohol  

Center for Humanistic Change, Inc.  

Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder  
Awareness Program  

*CEU Credit Event  
 

The Palace Center  

623 Hanover Avenue, Allentown, PA 18109  

CEU credit is available.  This event is made possible by the PA Dept. of Drug & Alcohol, the 
Lehigh and Northampton County Departments of Drug and Alcohol, and the Center for 
Humanistic Change.  For more info, or to RSVP, please contact Sonia Oliveira at 610-443-
1595 or s.oliveira @thechc.org. 

mailto:rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org
mailto:s.oliveira%20@thechc.org
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Your Will:  Donôt Leave Planet Earth Without it! 
 

When:  October 1, 2018,  6:00-7:30 PM 
Where:  The Arc of Lehigh and Northampton Counties, 2289 Avenue A, Bethlehem PA 
Presenter:  Gregory Reed, Esquire 

The clip art shows a smiling face, but creating a will is no joke.  Itôs serious 
business.  Gregory Reed, Esquire, has been a familiar presenter at The Arc on 
topics such as estate planning, trusts, and guardianship versus power of attorney.  
In this presentation, Attorney Reed will focus on wills and why you need one.  The 
following questions will  be addressed: 

§ What goes into the last will and testament? What information & 
provision should it contain? 

§ What are the advantages to having a will? What happens if you die without one? 

§ What are the laws of intestacy? 

§ What is the difference between a will & a living will? What is an Advanced Directive? Is it the 
same thing as a Living Will? 

§ What is probate and how does having a will help the estate navigate through the probate process? 

§ What is an executor and what are his/her duties? 
 
A will is but one component of future planning.  Our presenter will touch briefly on other  aspects of estate 
planning, such as creating a trust & selecting a trustee.  This presentation is free, but you must RSVP.  Please 
contact Ramona Neidig at 610-849-8076, ext. 325 or rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org.  An email RSVP is 
preferred.  Please indicate your county of residence when you register.  

RED FLAGS to the IEP  
  
Where: The Arc of Lehigh & Northampton Counties, 2289 Avenue A, Bethlehem PA 
When:  November 7, 2018 from 6:00-8:00 PM 
Presenter:  Angela Uliana-Murphy, Esquire 

All students who receive special education services must have an IEP (Individualized Education Program. 
How does your childôs IEP measure up?  Does it contain appropriate goals?  Are these goals measurable?  
Does the IEP address your childôs unique needs in a specific way?  Many IEPs could use a good overhaul!  
Parent attorney Angela Uliana- Murphy will discuss what to look for, as well as what to Look OUT for, in 
your childôs IEP.  Here are some questions to think about before you RSVP for this workshop: 

Č Does the IEP state when, where, how frequently, & for how long services will occur? 
Č Has the IEP been written by a TEAM of people that includes the parent/guardian? 
Č Is assistive technology listed under ñspecial considerationsò?  This potentially valuable service 
is often neglected or underutilized. 

Č Are certain behaviors of your child affecting is/her ability to learn?  Are these behaviors having 
a negative impact on others?  If so, the IEP should include positive behavior strategies. 

Č What happens if your child has not made the expected progress?  The IEP should change as 
your child changes.  Perhaps itôs time to revisit and revise the IEP. 

These and many other IEP-related questions will be covered in this presentation. This event is free, but you 
must RSVP to Ramona Neidig.  Please call her at 610-849-8076, Ext. 325 or email 
rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org. Email registration preferred.   Professionals welcome if space 
permits.  When registering, please state your county & provide a bit of background information about your 
child or client. 

mailto:rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org
mailto:rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org
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Attention Lehigh County Families of Children Who Are Receiving Special Education Services 
through IU#21 

 
The Right to Education Local Task Force Needs Your Input! 

 
 

Explanation:  In Pennsylvania there are 29 intermediate units.  Intermediate units serve as liaison 
agencies between school districts and the PA Department of Education. Each intermediate unit has a 
Local Task Force. These task forces were created in 1972 as part of a legal decree known as the 
PARC Consent.   

Background: The organization then known as the PA Association for Retarded Citizens (now 
known simply as the Arc of PA), sued the Commonwealth for the rights of children with intellectual 
disabilities to attend public school. The concept known as FAPE (Free Appropriate Public 
Education) is something that is often taken for granted today, but it required an arduous legal battle 
to achieve and it requires vigilance to uphold it. 

Description: The Right to Education Local Task Force (generally 
referred to simply as the LTF) holds meetings regularly during the 
school year. Local task forces are comprised of parents, educators, and 
other stakeholders, such as county supports coordinators & agency 
representatives that have an interest in special education services. 

Meetings:  Meetings are held at Carbon Lehigh IU#21, located at 
4210 Independence Drive in Schnecksville.  Meetings are scheduled  
below.  Contact the task force email, Valorie or Janitta (below) for 
meeting times. 
 

Sept. 26, 2018 General Meeting 
Oct. 24, 2018 Connect the Dots Resource Fair 
Nov. 28, 2018 Caregiver Fatigue & Self-Care 
Jan. 30, 2019 General Meeting 
Feb. 27, 2019 Collaborating with Teams 
March 27, 2019 Healthy Sexuality 
April 24, 2019 Annual Spring Conference 
May 29, 2019 General Meeting 

 

For more info, please email localtaskforce21@gmail.com or you may 
contact one of the co-chairs: 
 
Valerie Morton 973-919-8930 
Janitta Henry  610-841-6276 

The Right to Education Local 
Task Force Seeks to fill Parent 
Representative slots for the 
following school districts; 
 
Allentown 
Catasauqua 
East Penn 
Jim Thorpe 
Lehighton 
Northern Lehigh 
Northwestern Lehigh 
Palmerton 
Panther Valley 
Salisbury 
Weatherly 
Whitehall-Coplay 
 
Parents  who have a child in 
special education in any of the 
above districts 
are  encouraged to participate.   
 
More info can be obtained by 
calling Valerie Morton at 973-
919-8930 or emailing 
localtaskforce21@gmail.com. 

mailto:localtaskforce21@gmail.com
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAkQjRwwAGoVChMIoPTYmdSwxwIVSSYeCh0p4A9o&url=http://earleyalisonedm310.blogspot.com/&ei=9xvSVeCcAsnMeKnAv8AG&psig=AFQjCNGdPU79F87uDoBJghff9Uwv176V5A&ust=1439919479133153
mailto:localtaskforce21@gmail.com
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Lehigh Valley TOPSoccer Club 

Fall registration now open 

2018 Fall season goes from September 8 though November 10 

TOPSoccer Club is a community-based training and team placement program for young athletes with 
Autism Spectrum Disorder, Down Syndrome, or Cerebral Palsy. The program provides meaningful 
learning, development, and physical participation opportunities to young athletes through the game of 
soccer. 

The Lehigh Valley TOPSoccer Club was founded by the parent of a child with special needs who felt that 
the existing soccer programs in the Lehigh Valley did not come close to serving aspiring players with 
special needs. 

TOPSoccer Club stresses fun, parent involvement, community support, the buddy system and practice.  For 
more information  and to register, visit  the website web site www.lvtopsoccer.org, or contact:  
 

Program Founder/Coordinator 
C.B. Ananthan 

1350 Buck Trail Road 
Allentown, PA 18104 
610-391-1812 

administrator@lvtopsoccer.org 

FISHING & FUN IN THE PARK 
 

SEPTEMBER 22nd 
(rain or shine) 
9AM—2 PM 

LITTLE LEHIGH PARK 

1600 PARK DRIVE, ALLENTOWN 
NO LICENSE OR POLE NEEDED!   

Join LVCIL and our partners for a fun fishing event on the Little Lehigh River in the 
beautiful Little Lehigh Parkway, Allentown. The event will include several environmental 
educational stations on casting, baiting, bird watching, invertebrate study, as well as a live 
animal demonstration. Local anglers will be on hand to assist in baiting, casting, and 
retrieving the fish you catch. Open to the public. People with and without disabilities are 
welcome. 

NO LICENSE REQUIRED! We will supply bait and equipment! 

REGISTRATION REQUIRED AT www.lvcil.org/fishing 

This accessible event is Sponsored by: Guardian Insurance, Lehigh Valley Center for 
Independent Living, Wildlands Conservancy, Lehigh County Fish & Game Protective 

Association 

http://www.lvtopsoccer.org
mailto:administrator@lvtopsoccer.org?subject=TOPSoccer%20Club
http://www.lvcil.org/fishing
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October 6, 2018 
 

Annual Lehigh Valley Buddy Walk  
 

Valley Preferred Cycling Center 
Breinigsville PA 

The Lehigh Valley Buddy Walk hosted by the Eastern PA Down Syndrome Center 
(EPDSC) is held each fall to kick of National Down Syndrome Awareness Month in October.  
The National Down Syndrome Society (NDSS) developed the Buddy Walk in 1995 to 
promote the awareness and acceptance of individuals with Down syndrome. 
 
Check in time is 2 to 3 PM with pre-walk entertainment and 
displays.  The walk will start at 3 PM followed by music, food, 
family activities/games and ending with the raffle winners 
announced at 5:30 PM.  You must be present to win. 
 
Pre-registration is open.  Click Here to register a walker, a team, or make a donation.  Need 
more information?  Call Michelle Levene at 610-402-0188 or e mail  
epdscevents@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 

Boofest 2018 
October 20, 2018 
10 AM—3 PM 

Liberty High School, 1115 Linden Street, Bethlehem 
 

BooFest is designed to offer a safe and friendly environment for people with special needs to trick 
or treat with family and friends.  The event is open to children and adults who live at home and 
those being supported by organizations who provide residential services to people with special 
needs.  BooFest takes place at Liberty High School; participants visit different vendorôs booths 
along with the public.  BooFest is one of its kind event where those with special needs and the 
general public can come together and enjoy a family fun, safe Halloween / Trick or Treat event. 
 
Highlights of this yearôs BooFest include:  various childrenôs crafts & games, vendor trick or 
treat, vendor alley, local live entertainment, food & beverage, various types of music, dancing, a 
pumpkin patch, touch a truck section, childrenôs costume contest, pet / animal rescue groups, a 
raffle table, pony & carriage rides, health & wellness section, arts and crafts section. 
 
Admission is free.  Stop by and enjoy a fantastic event. 

https://lehighvalleybw.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=register.start&eventID=504
mailto:epdscevents@gmail.com
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EVENING RECREATION PROGRAM 

Hosted by The Arc of Lehigh and Northampton Counties 
2289 Avenue A, Bethlehem PA 

 

Participants must be 18 or older and be diagnosed with a Developmental Disability.  Weekly activities 
developed and implemented by Arc Staff.  Fee per session is $8.00 (First time visitors are free).  
Evening Recreation is open to residents of Lehigh and Northampton Counties.   

Evening Recreation will be canceled on days where the SPARC day program 
is closed for a holiday or bad weather. 

For more information, activities and dates, please call The Arc at 610-849-8076. 

Most Thursday 
Evenings   
7ð9 PM 

Therapeutic Swim Program: 
Now Available at Swim-in-Zone! 

Valley Family Therapeutics is thrilled to offer a Therapeutic Swim Program in partnership with Swim-in-
Zone ! 

Aquatic Therapy offers 8 x the resistance of walking or moving on land, and can help to build strength, 
endurance, coordination and self regulation! Treatment sessions will be 50 minutes long and run by 
experienced Physical Therapists and Occupational Therapists. 
 
All treatment sessions must be scheduled in advance. Current pool availability is Saturday 12:00-1:00 and 
Sunday 12:30-4:00. Other times available by appointment only. 
 
For more information or to schedule an appointment, please contact us! 
 

Valley Family Therapeutics, LLC 
551 E. Station Avenue 
Coopersburg, PA 18036 
Office: (484) 863-9220 
Fax: (610) 465-8611 

Email: Valleyfamilytherapy@gmail.com 
Web: www.Valley-family.com 

Hope Friendship Dances  

Third Monday of the month (September—May) 7:00-9:00 PM 

Hope Lutheran Church 
4131 Lehigh Drive, Cherryville, PA 
Admission: $5.00 a person 

No need to register.  Please park in the rear of the church & enter from the rear.   

Questions or want to volunteer?   

Please call Judy Dieter at 610-767-9170 or dietervj@aol.com 
 

2018  Dates: Sept. 17 Oct. 15 Nov. 19 Dec. 17 
 

2019 Dates: January 12 February 18 March 18 April 15 May 20  

Just North of 
Allentown on 
Rt. 248 

http://www.Valley-family.com
mailto:dietervj@aol.com?subject=Hope%20Friendship%20Dance
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4 Medication Safety Tips for Older Adults. 
 

W hether youôre settling into your sixties or heading into your ninth decade, be careful when taking 
prescription and over-the-counter medicines, herbal preparations, and supplements. And if youôre 

caring for older loved ones, help them stay safe, too. 

Why the special concern? The older you get, the more likely you are to use additional medicines, which can 
increase the chance of harmful drug effects, including interactions. And, as you age, physical changes can 
affect the way medicines are handled by your body, leading to potential complications. For instance, your liver 
and kidneys may not work as well, which affects how a drug breaks down and leaves your body. 

ñThere is no question that physiology changes as we age. Many chronic medical conditions donôt even appear 
until our later years,ò explains RADM (Ret.) Sandra L. Kweder, M.D., F.A.C.P., a medical officer at the U.S. 
Food and Drug Administration. ñItôs not that people are falling to pieces; some changes are just part of the 
normal aging process.ò 

Read on for important safety tips. 

1. Take Medicine as Prescribedðwith Input from Your Health Care Provider 

Take your medicine regularly and according to your health care providerôs instructions. 

Donôt take prescription medications that your health care provider has not 
prescribed for you. And donôt skip doses or stop taking medication without first 
consulting with your provider. (This holds true even if youôre feeling better or if 
you think the medicine isnôt working). And if youôre having bothersome side 
effects or have other questions, talk to your provider. 

ñMedication canôt work unless you take it,ò Kweder says. ñFor instance, 
medications that treat chronic conditions such as high blood pressure and 
diabetes typically only work when taken regularly and as directed. You have to 
take them continuously to maintain control over your condition.ò 

Dosing for medications is based on clinical trials, which the FDA reviews. ñEvery medicine is really different 
and is dosed according to whatôs been tested,ò says Kweder, which is one reason why you shouldnôt select a 
dose yourself. 

2. Keep a Medication List 

Write down what youôre taking and keep the list with you. Make sure your medication list is up-to-date, and 
includes any changes made by your health care provider. Consider giving a copy to a friend or loved one that 
you trust—important especially in case of emergency and when youôre traveling. 

Your list should include the medicineôs brand name, if applicable, and generic name. Also write down why 
youôre taking each medication, the dosage (for instance, 300 mg), and how often you take it. 

 

 

(Continued on page 11) 

https://www.fda.gov/ForConsumers/ConsumerUpdates/ucm535306.htm
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3. Be Aware of Potential Drug Interactions and Side Effects 

Interactions can occur when: 

§ One drug affects how another drug works; 
§ A medical condition you have makes a certain drug potentially harmful; 
§ An herbal preparation or supplement affects the action of a drug; 
§ A food or non-alcoholic drink reacts with a drug; 
§ An alcoholic drink interacts with a drug. 

Your task? Learn about possible interactions and the potential side effects of your medications. You can do 
this by carefully reading drug facts labels on over-the-counter drugs (OTC) and the information that comes 
with your prescription medications, and by reviewing any special instructions with your health care provider. 
For instance, nitroglycerin, which treats angina (chest pain related to heart disease), should not be taken with 
many erectile dysfunction drugs, including Viagra and Cialis, because serious interactions can occur. Some 
drugs should not be taken with alcohol, as problems such as loss of coordination, memory problems, 
sleepiness, and falls can result. 

If youôre seeing more than one health care provider, tell each one about all medications, herbal preparations, 
and supplements you take. You also can ask your pharmacist about potential drug interactions and side effects. 

Some medications can cause side effects similar to health problems that occur in older adults (such as memory 
difficulties), so ask your healthcare provider if any new health problems you are experiencing could be due to 
medications. 

4. Review Medications with Your Health Care Provider 

Ideally, you should discuss the prescription and over-the-counter medications and dietary 
supplements that you take with your health care provider at each visit. Do this to confirm if 
the medications are still necessary and if the supplements are appropriate—and to determine 
which ones you can stop taking (if any). 

If itôs not possible to review medications at each visit, schedule at least one review each year. 

If a certain medication seems out of your budget, ask your health care provider if there is a 
less expensive, and still effective, alternative. Also tell your health care provider if you think 
a medication isnôt working well (for example, if a medication is not relieving pain like you 

think it should). 

A medication review with your health care provider can help you avoid drug interactions, reduce your risk for 
side effects, and lessen costs. 

Sometimes, especially if youôre seeing multiple providers, certain questions can fall through the cracks, says 
Kweder. But, she says, there is no such thing as a stupid question about medicine. 

ñAs a society, we have become reliant on pharmaceuticals to help us attain a longer and higher-quality life. Itôs 
a wonderful success of Western medicine,ò she adds. ñThe goal should be for each of us to access that benefit 
but respect that medicines are serious business. To get the most out of them, you should take them with great 
care and according to directions.ò 

Updated: July 25, 2017  

(Continued from page 10) 



 
Thank you for choosing the email newsletter!  
Feel free to share the newsletter with other 
people that may find it useful.   
 
I can always add someone to the 
newsletter distribution list 
(regular and email).   
 
Contact Bob Madden to be 
included in the newsletter. 
 
Phone: 610-849-8076 (ext.  317).    
E-mail: bmadden@arcoflehighnorthampton.org  
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Resource Fair 
 
 
 

October 24, 2018 from 6:00-8:00 pm 
4210 Independence Drive, Schnecksville PA  

 
Hosted by Carbon-Lehigh Intermediate Unit 21  and the Right to Education Local 
Task Force  

 
Looking for resources, services, or activities for individuals with disabilities?  Join us for 
snacks, prizes, and  lots of great information! Representatives from Lehigh Valley 
agencies and organizations will be available to discuss services related to:  
 
Advocacy, Autism, Behavioral Health, Disability Services, Employment, Therapies, 

Transition and MUCH MORE!  
 
Last year more than 3 dozen vendors participated!  Halloween theme-kids may come 
in costume for trick or treating. This event is free, but you must register, email 
localtaskforce21@gmail.com to reserve your place.  This event is open to IU 20 
families as well. 
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